From: _InformationTeam

Sent: 25 February 2010 16:37
To:
Subject: RE: FOI REQUEST

Dear NN

| refer to your request of 1% February 2010 under the Freedom of Information Act 2000
for the number of FOI requests received by Metropolitan Police Authority (MPS) in
2009.

Please note the MPA received 59 requests in this period.

If you are unhappy with the information provided you can write to me at our offices in
Dean Farrar Street. | will then arrange for an independent officer who has not had any
involvement to review the information or decision.

If you are still not satisfied with the outcome of the independent review, you are entitled
to make a further request to the Information Commissioner, who will decide whether the
request was dealt with in accordance with the requirements of the Freedom of
Information Act. Additional information is available on the Information Commissioner's
website: http://www.informationcommissioner.gov.uk/

Yours Sincerely
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Metropolitan Police Authority
Authority Business & Members Support
Assistant Information Officer



